
 

 

Christian Association for Civics, PO Box 625 Grand Cayman KY1-1107,  

1-345-922-6644 caymanchristiancivics@gmail.com  

PUBLIC STATEMENT 

 

  

 
11 August 2021, 11:00pm. 

 

Re:  Notice To The Cayman Islands Government and to Private Employers in the Cayman Islands: 

“Citizens’ Rights To Choose To Be Vaccinated for SARS-CoV-2”. 

 

The Christian Association recognizes the importance of public health and safety.  We also recognize the 

rights of the individual to accept or to refuse any medical treatment or to be a part of any medical 

experimentation.  This right is an established international medical protocol that exists because of the 

Nuremberg Code and is enshrined in the United Nations Declaration of Human Rights, Art 7. 

 

Christians are also instructed to “Learn to do good. Seek justice. Relieve the oppressed. Seek justice for the 

fatherless. Plead for the widow” (Is. 1:17). 

 

In light of the foregoing, the Christian Association, in collaboration with and on behalf of a local body of 

persons known as “Vaccine Choice Cayman”, issue this Notice to the Cayman Islands Government and 

to Private Employers in the Cayman Islands: “Citizens’ Rights To Choose To Be Vaccinated for 

SARS-CoV-2”: 

 

1. We are obtaining legal advice on:  

a. the legality of mandatory vaccinations;  

b. the rights of patients and citizens to choose to be vaccinated; 

c. the potential for lack of informed consent in previously vaccinated persons; 

d. the demands by private employers for vaccination of employees. 

e. any other area of law that might be applicable to the subject of patient rights 

 

2. We are preparing to take or support the appropriate legal action that may be required for the 

enforcement of protections here in the Cayman Islands for Caymanians, Permanent Residents and 

Expatriates. 

 

In closing, we remind the Government of the atrocities that were carried out under the T4 Program in the 

name of medicine and research, lest we should find ourselves repeating history.   

 

God bless the Cayman Islands. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Christian Association. 
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